
Conflict of Interest Statement 
 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Psychiatry 
ESPS Manuscript NO: 16005 
Title: AN AUDIT STUDY OF THE NEW HOSPITALIZATION FOR ASSESSMENT 
SCHEME FOR FORENSIC MENTAL HEALTH IN JAPAN 
 
I am an employee of Chiba University, receiving fees for serving as a lecturer. This study 
was supported by a Grant-in-Aid for Scientific Research from the Ministry of Health, 
Labour and Welfare of Japan, entitled “Iryo-kansatsu-ho seido no kantei-nyuin to 
senmonteki-iryo no tekiseika to kojo ni kansuru kenkyu [A research for optimization and 
improvement of Hospitalization for Assessment and Special Treatments in the MTS 
Act.].” I declare that we have no other conflict of interests related to this research. 
 
Corresponding author 
 
Akihiro Shiina 
 

 
 
 
 
Correspondence To: 
Akihiro Shiina, MD, PhD 
Chiba University Hospital 
Inohana 1-8-1, Chuoh-ku, Chiba-shi, Chiba, Japan 
TEL: +81-43-222-7171 
Fax: +81-43-226-2297 
Email: olreia@yahoo.co.jp  


